
FACULTY AND LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP 

From February 5th to 7th, 2025, two participants, Dr. Luke Rymbai, Principal, and Ms. Kekhrieneinuo, Asst. Professor, 

Department of Sociology, Model Christian College, attended the workshop conducted by United Board for Christian 

Higher Education in Asia in collaboration with St. Anthony's College, Shillong, on the topic "Leadership 360" for 

administrators and "Faculty As Whole Person Educators" for teaching faculties. The workshop was held at Don Bosco 

Siloam Centre, Meghalaya, India, an extension of St. Anthony's College, Shillong. It was attended by participants from 7 

Northeastern States.  

The workshop conducted sessions on much needed topics and issues in education, some few of which are whole person 

education, use of AI in learning process, student-teacher relations, service learning, leadership development, strategic 

learning, institutional management, team building and collaboration, and so on. The sessions were delivered by 7 expert 

resource persons in the field of education, technology integration in classrooms, pedagogical strategies, management 

and leadership skills.  

Attending the workshop was an enriching experience that provided valuable insights into modern teaching 

methodologies, technological advancement, strategic management and quality leadership. It also gave an opportunity to 

link with teaching faculties and leaders from diverse backgrounds to broaden out perspectives.  
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Ms. Kekhrieneinuo, Assistant Professor, & Dr. Luke Rymbai,  
Principal, participated in the workshop. 


